SOUTH CAROLINA

DOR

DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE

TAX LIEN NOTICE
NEW STATEWIDE REGISTRY

As of November 1, 2019
state tax liens are listed on the
South Carolina Department of Revenue’s
State Tax Lien Registry, available at
dor.sc.gov/LienRegistry.

State tax liens will no longer be reported and filed in county offices.
The SCDOR will now mail letters directly to taxpayers when the tax lien is satisfied.
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